
MEMO 
 
To: David, Jeremy 
From: Thomas E. Samoluk 
Subject: Proposed Letter to Alyea 
Date: July 6, 2017 
 
After discussion with Jeremy regarding a first draft of this letter, I made it from me (instead of 
Jeremy) and reworked it a little.  I would like to send it, not that I anticipate any success, but I 
think it is important to have it in the record.  Please advise me of your thoughts. 


